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State Water Resources Control Board 

July 26, 2013 

All Enrollees Subject to the Statewide General Waste Discharge Requirements for Sanitary 
Sewer Systems 

Dear Enrollees: 

AMENDMENT OF STATEWIDE MONITORING AND REPORTING PROGRAM (MRP) 
REQUIREMENTS FOR SANITARY SEWER OVERFLOWS; MRP ORDER 2006-0003-DWQ 

Effective September 9, 2013, the MRP for the Statewide General Waste Discharge 
Requirements for Sanitary Sewer Systems (Order 2006-0003-DWQ) are amended. The 
amendments to the MRP set forth in Order 2013-0058-EXEC address compliance and 
enforceability in the existing MRP. The amendments additionally address stakeholder concern 
regarding cost of compliance issues. A copy of the amending Order and corresponding Fact 
Sheet describing my Executive Officer action, are enclosed. 

Monitoring and reporting requirements in MRP Order 2008-0002-EXEC that have been effective 
since 2008 are superseded by the amended requirements set forth in Order 2013-0058-EXEC. 
If you have any questions regarding these amendments, please contact Russell Norman, Water 
Resource Control Engineer at (916) 323-5598 or rnorman@waterboards.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

~H 
Executive Director 

Enclosures 

cc: Regional Water Quality Control Board Executive Officers 
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